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MARKET UPDATE | SUBSIDIARY

The Board of a2a GN Limited (Company) refers to the market update dated 6 February
2023, and advises that on 15 February 2023, a2a Global Network Sdn. Bhd. (Subsidiary), a
wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company, had received a notice from counsel for its former
landlord that the Subsidiary had been wound up pursuant to a winding up order dated
7 February 2023 issued by the High Court of Malaya at Kuala Lumpur. The liquidator of
the Subsidiary is the Official Receiver. With this winding up order, a2a Global Network Sdn.
Bhd. ceased to be a subsidiary of the Company from 7 February 2023.
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